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13th February 2025. 

 

 

Dear parents and carers, 
 

 

Spelling Bee Competition. 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are excited to inform you that The Moorlands Primary Federation will be hosting a Multi 

Academy Trust (MAT) Spelling Bee competition for all pupils, and we would love for your 

child to participate in this exciting event. 

 

The MAT Spelling Bee aims to encourage students to develop their spelling skills, boost 

their confidence, and foster a love of language. It is also a fantastic opportunity for all 

children to challenge themselves in a supportive and fun environment. 

 

To ensure that everyone is well-prepared, we will be providing pupils with a list of words to 

practise, and we encourage you to support your child in this endeavour at home. 

 

The competition will be held during the school day throughout week beginning 10th March 

2025 and we hope it will be an enjoyable and rewarding experience for all involved. On 

this date, your child's class teacher will complete heats with their own class to find the 

year group winners in school.  A MAT final will be held during the summer term on Monday 

9th June 2025 and Tuesday 10th June 2025 via Microsoft Teams to crown the new Spelling 

Bee Champions. All children will be awarded a Spelling Bee certificate in their own 

school’s Celebration/Achievement Assembly and there will be prizes for our runners up 

and winners of the competition.  

 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

 

Thank you for your support, and we look forward to an exciting Spelling Bee competition! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs C. Bould 

Trust Spelling, Punctuation and Grammar Lead. 

 

 

 

 


